
Say “Hello” to the City of Fort Lauderdale 
and Say “Goodbye” to Your Student Loan!
That’s right! Under the U.S. Department of Education’s Public Service Loan 
Forgiveness (PSLF) program, the remaining balance on your student loan 
may be forgiven after you have made 120 qualifying monthly payments 

while working full-time at the City of Fort Lauderdale!

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

Please visit studentaid.gov/pslf for more  
information or to see if you qualify.

JOIN A WINNING TEAM: 
The City of Fort Lauderdale
A PSLF-Qualifying Employer!

http://studentaid.gov/pslf

